
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
As a reminder, there will be no school tomorrow through Friday in observance of the 
Thanksgiving holiday. In this season of gratitude, I want to take a minute to say thank 
you to our school community. Over the years, the Jamestown community has proven 
itself to be supportive and faithful. In that spirit, I have attached a letter to our weekly 
email update that expresses our gratitude to our community and partners in a more formal 
way.  
 
Over the last several weeks, we have had several laptops broken or damaged. Most of the 
issues have been related to lack of proper handling and care. This results in the laptop not 
being available to a student while it is being repaired. Please help us by reminding your 
child to take care of this resource so that it will continue to be available to them 
throughout the year.  
 
Our basketball teams will kick off their season here at JMS next Thursday, December 5th 
when they play Southern Middle School. As a reminder, students attending games must 
have a parent with them throughout the game.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 
 

 


